Message from Part 26, Supreme Court, New York County, Justice Mary V. Rosado

Effective March 17, 2020, Part 26 will operate on an emergency basis only. Alt hearings and/or trials
scheduled from March 16, 2020 onward have been adjourned without a date. The Part Clerk will notify
all parties in those cases at the appropriate time after the lifting of the closure. Please do not calt or
email the courtroom or chambers as no one will be there.

Any and all emergency applications (specifically end of life decisions; immediate medical attention or
financial and physical abuse) should be brought directly to the Guardianship Office at 60 Centre Street,
room 158. The guardship clerks (small staff in place} will process accordingly and refer to the
Emergency Guardianship Judge, specifically designated for that day.

Thank you for your hard work and stay safe and healthy.

Part 26 Staff



